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NOTIFICATION OF WORKS 

Beechmont Road, Witheren 

As part of Council’s ongoing commitment to delivering an accessible and serviced region, Council will be 

undertaking road safety upgrade works at Beechmont Road, Witheren. 

Works include pavement sealing, installation of audio tactile line marking, guide posts and curve 

alignment markers. 

WHEN WILL IT HAPPEN? 

Works are scheduled to commence in late November 2022 and are expected to take 6 weeks to 

complete, weather and construction conditions permitting. Works will generally occur between 6.30am to 

6.00pm Monday to Saturday.  

WHERE WILL IT HAPPEN? 

Works will take place in several sections along Beechmont Road between Rhoades Road and Farm 

Grove Road. 

WHAT CAN I EXPECT? 

Temporary traffic management and partial closures may be required and detours will be sign posted. 

Access will be maintained to all properties. Construction plant will be active in the area during project 

construction, and there will be noise and vibration at the sites. Every effort has been made to keep 

disruption to a minimum to reduce the impact on the travelling public.  

Your patience and understanding are appreciated as Council delivers this improvement to the road 

network. 

QUESTIONS? 

Any enquiries regarding these works should be directed to Council by calling (07) 5540 5111 or by email 

to mail@scenicrim.qld.gov.au, quoting "Beechmont Road Black Spot Project". 

 

This project is funded by the Australian Government under its  
Black Spot Program. 
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Image: Indicative extent of works in various locations between Rhoades Road and Farm Grove Road. 


